REMINDER -
URGENT

NO: HFW-H(1)B(2)-110/91

Health & Family Welfare Department o e

Himachal Pradesh, Shimla-9 B 'm%? =
| & %

0B NOV 2023 %

To
1. All the Principals of Medical College o
Under H &FW Department s i
2. Allthe Chief Medical Officers Eos -
Under H &FW Department o R
3. All the Medical Superintendents

Under H&FW Department, H.P

= 4

Dated: Shimla-9, the

Subject: - Request/Regular DPC to the post of Nursing Superintendent [ACRs Dossier].
Sir/Madam,

With reference to the Secretary (Health) to the Government of Himachal Pradesh
vide letter No. Health-A-B(9)-1/2021-1 dated 30.09.2023 and 10.10.2023 and also in continuation to this
Directorate letter of even number dated 17.10.2023 on the subject cited above.

You are once again requested to furnish the complete information i.e ACRs [years
2018-2019 to 2022-2023 (05 years)] ICs,VCCs, alongwith detail of parentage status & three previous plface
 of postings as desired by the Governmentvide letter dated 10.10.2023, as seniority No.21, 24, 25, 26, 27,
28, 29, 30, 31,32, 33, 34, 35, 36, 37, 38, 55 and 58 as per final seniority list of Matron as it stood on
30.04.2023 and circulated on 25.07.2023, due to at present short fall of ACRs and ICC/VCCs/anticipated
vacancies up to November 2023, the complete information may be furnished through special
messenger/speedy mode to this Directorate within three days positively, so that the Government coulc} be

apprised well in time please.

Kindly treat it as Most Urgent
Your faithfully,

W)
Direct alth Services
: HimachalPradesh
Endst. No. as above. Dated Shimla-9 the
Copy to:-
1. The Secretary (Health) to the Government of Himachal Pradesh w.r.t his/her letter number referred
to above for information please.

Director Health Services
Himachal Pradesh



